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The Manitouwadge Public School Council had several meetings throughout the year.  We also were lucky 
enough to have a Teacher Representative and a student representative attend our meetings. 
 
During our meetings ideas and suggestions came through our Student Rep and were followed through.  
Some of these ideas were: 

 Pajama Day 
 Crazy Hat Contest 
 Candy grams on Valentine’s Day 
 Crazy Tie Day 

 
School Council along with the Administrative Staff organized, ordered and delivered monthly pizza 
lunches to students for $1.50.  Sub sandwiches were also offered once for to the students for the same 
price. School Council never looked upon this as a money making venture but merely a fun thing to do for 
the students who wanted it and a break from lunches from home. 
 
School Council along with the help of some Grade 8 Students also operated the Tuck Shop within our 
school.  A variety of items for sale were purchased by members of school council and sold by students.   
Milk and juices were also on list of items available. 
 
With some of the revenue from the Tuck Shop and lunches, School Council was thrilled to be able to fund 
the agendas that were given to the Junior Grades in the school. 
 
School Council also applied for Parental Involvement Funds in which they were successful in receiving.  
With this money School Council will be able to host an Italian Family Feast Night for families in our school 
on June 19th.  For the entertainment that evening, a Talent Show will be held with some of the students 
who have been practicing various performances.  A list of trivia questions will also be handed out to the 
families that evening.  The trivia questions will pertain to questions about Manitouwadge, MPS and staff 
of MPS.  Family board games have been purchased for prizes for the families with the most amounts of 
trivia questions answered correctly.  The menu for the evening is pasta with meatballs, 2 different kinds of 
salads, bread, beverages and a chocolate fountain with fruit skewers for dessert.  We are so excited to 
say that we have 87 people attending our Italian Family Feast Night. 
 
I feel that we had a very successful year and I am very proud of our accomplishments within our school 
this past year.  For such a small school, we are so fortunate to have 10 people sit on our council 
(including the principal, student rep and teacher rep and 7 parents) and together make it all work. 
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